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Fallings Park Primary School 
 

Address: Old Fallings Lane 

Low Hill 

Wolverhampton 

WV10 8BN 
 

Website: fallingspark.org.uk 
 

Phone: 01902 558375 
 

Email: fallingsparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

 

Learn Today for Tomorrow’s Success 

04/09/24 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 

Year 6 Swimming 
 
The government has a target that all Year 6 children can swim 25 meters by the end of Year 6. 
Therefore, swimming sessions for Year 6 will be provided and held at St Regis CE Academy, 
Tettenhall (King’s). The children will be attending in their classes, travelling to and from swimming 
on a coach. 
 
These sessions will happen every Thursday morning during Autumn term, and the first session will 
be Thursday 12th September and the last session will be Thursday 12th December. It is important 
your child is here before 9am at the latest on these days as this is when the first class will leave on 
the coach to St Regis CE Academy.  
 
Children will need:  

• A waterproof bag 

• Swimming costume (one piece) or swimming trunks/shorts above the knee (no long shorts 
below the knee as they impede movement in the water) 

• A towel 

• Children with long hair will need a swimming cap or to tie their hair back 

• Goggles are optional 
 
Swimming lessons are provided at no cost for all children. 
 
Please log into your School Gateway Account to provide consent. If you need help accessing your 
Gateway Account, please contact the school office on 01902 558375/ 
fallingsparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk   
  
Yours sincerely,  

  

M Wiley 

  
Mr Wiley   
Year Leader (Year 6)  
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